INDIANA BOARD OF PHARMACY EXECUTIVE SESSION

HELD THROUGH VIDEO and AUDIO CONFERENCING

JUNE 14, 2020 7:32 a.m.

Board Members Present:

Winnie Landis, R.Ph., Member Mark Smosna, R.Ph., President Donna Wall, R.Ph., Ex-Member

Steve Anderson, R.Ph., Vice President

Mark Bunton, R.Ph., Member Jason Jablonski, R.Ph., Member

Board Member(s) Absent

Matt Balla, R.Ph., Member

Staff Present:

Laura Turner, J.D., Board Director Professional Licensing Agency Jody Edens, Assistant Board Director Professional Licensing Agency

James Harry, J.D. Deputy Attorney General

Office of the Attorney General

Kurt Miller, J.D., Deputy Attorney General

Pursuant to Ind. Code § 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2)(B), the Indiana Board of Pharmacy convened in executive session on June 14, 2021, at 7:31 a.m., prior to convening their regularly scheduled meeting of the Board through video and audio conferencing. No subject matter was discussed in the executive session other than the subject matter specified in the public notice.

Steve Anderson, R.Ph., Vice President